I{J}L HOSPITALS

Purchasing Department

933 Bradbury Dr. SE Suite 3165
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106

T. 505-272-9156 F. 505-272-6170

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

RFP P392-18 — DICOM and HL7 Message Routing System
November 13, 2018

The Request for Proposal No. P392-18 DICOM and HL7 Message Routing System for THE
REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO, FOR ITS PUBLIC OPERATION
KNOWN AS UNM HEALTH SCIENCES CENTER, SPECIFICALLY UNM HOSPITALS
(“UNMH”), UNM MEDICAL GROUP, INC. (“UNMMG”) AND UNM SANDOVAL REGIONAL
MEDICAL CENTER, INC. (“SRMC”) (For purposes of this RFP, UNMH, UNMMG, and SRMC
are collectively referred to as (“UNMHSC”)) has been cancelled in its entirety. The UNMH has
determined that it is in the best interest of the UNMH to cancel and reissue.

It is anticipated that a new solicitation will be reissued and will be available on the UNMH website,
at http://hsc.unm.edu/health/about/bids-proposals/proposals.html. A curtesy notification will be sent
to all vendors who have shown an interest and participated in the previous process.

We sincerely appreciate your interest in doing business with the UNMH. If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact me at 505-272-3831.

Sincerely




